
From: patrick chaloux <p.chaloux@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 3:50 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: northern pass  
  

I am writing to register my objection to the Northern Pass project and, in particular, through 
the ROW adjoining McKenna's Purchase at 84 Branch Tpke, Concord.  This proposed project, 
which abuts my home, will severally impact our life and property values. 

I am in opposition to this project in any way be it overhead power lines or buried.   

 

Jean Marie Chaloux 

84 Branch Tpke #71 

Concord, NH 03301 
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